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June 29, 1984

SECRETARY'S CIRCULAR NO. 84/63

To: Members of the Executive Board
From: The Acting Secretary

Subject: Executive Director

The Secretary has received the following memorandum dated
June 28, 1984, from Mr. Hirao:

Please inform the Board that I will be relinquishing
my duties as Executive Director effective at the close of
business of Friday, July 27, 1984.

Mr. Hirotake Fujino from the Ministry of Finance
will be appointed as my successor on July 28, 1984, by
the Japanese authorities.
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